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Pool News: 
 
Adult Swim (the last week):  Mon, Wed, & Fri Aug 11, 13, & 15th. 
                                                10:00—11:00 a.m. 
 
Back to School Pool Schedule: 

Starting August 18, 2002 through August 31, 2002 
Monday:            closed (except for private parties) 
Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday:     3:30—8:00 p.m. 
Friday:                                                  3:30—7:00 p.m. 
Saturday:                                               11:00—8:30 p.m. 
Sunday:                                                 noon—8:00 p.m. 
 

Back to School Party—Aug 22, 7:00—10:00 p.m. 
With summer winding down, the pool water warming up, and school 
supplies on store shelves, it’s time to get out your calendar and make 
plans to attend the ELE back to school party. The disco ball will be 
back along with a milder version of last year’s nachos. So bring $1.00 
and a new friend or two to the annual ELE back to school party. All 
ELE school aged children are welcome! A parent must accompany  
students entering grades K-1. 

Architectural Committee: 
Don’t forget to get your 

home improvements approved 
before you begin a project. This 
includes fencing, painting, struc-
tures, etc. If you have any ques-
tions, please contact a member 
of the architectural committee. 

Architectural Control Com-
mittee Improvement Permit Ap-
plication is on page 33 of your 
2003 ELE Directory. 

ELE welcomes new families 
We hate to see people move away, but it is also fun to welcome new 
families to our fabulous neighborhood. 
 
Julie and Earl Harcrow and their two children, Ashley (19) and 
James (13) now reside at 4005 Big Bear Lake Drive. Their phone 
number is 817-563-6687. Julie is a teacher at Ditto Elementary and 
Earl is a trial lawyer. 
 
Cathy and David Taylor and their two children, Justin (13) and  
Austin (9), live at 7105 Big Bear Lake Drive. Their telephone number 
is 817-283-7784. David is an AA pilot and Cathy teaches at Grace Lu-
theran. Golf and fishing are favorite hobbies for David. 
 
Kevin and Mary Lobban live at 3601 Lake Pontchartrain Drive with 
their three children, Mary Beth (16), Kathleen (14), and Erin (11). 
Their telephone number is 817-563-5694. The Lobbans lived in ELE 
previously and are happy to be back. 

Calling all watercraft! 
The ELE boat dock is in 

good shape now. All small boats 
and watercraft can use the ELE 
boat dock with great success. 

Alarms 
If your security firm does not 
have your Arlington Alarm Per-
mit number to give to the  
Arlington 
Police, the 
police will 
not respond 
to your 
alarm. 



Neighbor to Neighbor 
 
Name: ______________________________________________ 
Children’s Names & Ages: ______________________________ 
____________________________________________________ 
Street Address: _______________________________________ 

Phone #: (817) __________________ 
Occupation: 

His: ________________________________________________ 
Hers: _______________________________________________ 

Special Hobbies/Interests: 
____________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________ 
New families to ELE, please complete and send to Randy Rew at  

3511 Lake Pontchartrain for inclusion in the next newsletter. 
We want to officially welcome you to the neighborhood! 

New Recipe: 
Looking for a new cake recipe? 
Here is an easy and delicious 
twist to the lemon pound cake: 
Lemon Apricot Pound Cake: 
1 yellow cake mix 
1 sugar-free pkg lemon gelatin 
4 eggs 
¾ c. oil 
¾ c. apricot nectar 
1 tsp vanilla 
1 tsp lemon extract 
Combine all ingredients and mix 
for about two minutes. Pour into 
a prepared bundt cake pan and 
bake at 350 degrees for 40-45 
minutes until done. 
Lemon Glaze: 
Juice of one lemon 
1 cup powdered sugar 
Combine lemon juice and sugar 
and mix well. Drizzle over hot 
bundt cake. Cool before serving. 

ELE Women’s Club 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to say hello and invite all of the ladies of the neighborhood to join 
the club and share this experience with us. We are gearing up for our new season and will be holding our 
first meeting in September. This is traditionally a “welcoming” gathering and we encourage all of you to at-
tend and bring a new neighbor with you. The date and time will be posted at each entrance so watch for 
them. 

 We try to offer a variety of programs so that we can satisfy the interests of as many as possible. It is no 
secret that many of you work full time and we are going to try to hold evening meetings as well. We truly 
cherish the diversity that is here in our community and look forward to learning more about each of you. If 
you have any questions contact any one of our Board of Directors listed below. 

See you in September. 
Sincerely  

Cheryl Eichenauer 
Women’s Club Board of Directors 
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